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Certification of English Correction

To whom it may concern

This is to certify that I, the undersigned Hsin-I Tsai, have reviewed the
manuscript titled “Liver resection for hepatocellular carcinoma larger than 10cm: a
multi-institution long-term observational study.”, authored by Chao-Wei Lee,
Ming-Chin Yu, Chih-Chi Wang, Wei-Chen Lee, Hsin-I Tsai, Feng-Che Kuan,
Chun-Wei Chen, Yi-Chung Hsieh, and Hsing-Yu Chen. And I have, to the best of my
ability as an English speaker with extensive experience of writing and editing
medical/scientific documents, and without affecting the content or meaning of the
manuscript, edited the manuscript for grammatical and stylistic errors in its use of
English language.

Sincerely

Taoyuan City, Jan. 23rd, 2021




